
Access to Information and Privacy Office (ATIP) 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2 

                                   Our File: A-2021-00045 / SK 

Ms. Monica Auer 
2658 Flannery Drive 
Ottawa, Ontario K1V 8M2 

Dear Ms. Monica Auer: 

This letter is further to your request of December 2, 2021, to obtain: 

Clarification Text Received January 7, 2022:  
“Please provide copies of documents that show, for each of the past five years (whether calendar or 
CRTC Apr-Mar fiscal year, but please state which period is being used)  the number of warning 
letters sent regarding alleged violations [with respect to unsolicited telecommunications while 
identifying the Part or Parts of the Unsolicited Telecommunications Rules alleged or found to have 
been violated], and the names of the parties to whom such letters were sent (ie, the company or 
corporate name if available or individuals' names if not sent to a company or corporation).” 

       Original Text Received December 2, 2021:  
Please provide copies of documents that show, for each of the past five years (whether calendar or 
CRTC Apr-Mar fiscal year, but please state which period is being used) - the number of warning 
letters sent regarding alleged violations, and - the names of the parties to whom such letters were 
sent (ie, the company or corporate name if available or individuals' names if not sent to a company 
or corporation). Thank you.” 

We regret to inform you that a search of the records under the control of the Canadian Radio-television 
and Telecommunications Commission has revealed none relating to the subject of your request under the 
Access to Information Act (ATIA).  

Please be advised that you are entitled to submit a complaint regarding the processing of this request to 
the following address:  

Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada 
30 Victoria Street 

Gatineau (Québec) K1A 1H3 

The ATIA allows a complaint to be made within 60 days of the receipt of this notice. 

This completes our processing of your request. You may contact Sima Kiani at AIPRP-ATIP@crtc.gc.ca
should you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mpume Mtimkulu 
Access to Information and Privacy Coordinator 

mailto:AIPRP-ATIP@crtc.gc.ca

